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The FAIRVIEW newsletter will be used to promote 
neighborhood events, encourage owner participation, 

and provide information to keep you updated on 
Fairview projects and residents.

Board meeting
July 15 at 3pm in Room 5 of Community Hall

President Rich Quintanilla 303-250-0569
Vice President Myron Brokaw 817-228-7937
Secretary/Treasurer Ellen Jones 941-545-2551
Director Lisa Law 813-784-2979
Director Jim Thompson 937-209-1270
Newsletter Editor Becky Rahe/Paula Brokaw 813-362-8671/817-228-9278
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NEW
Candis Farberov

Tina Farrell Lisa Law Newsletters, activities 
& forms.

Consumer affairs registry 
for bonded/licensed 

contractors
813-333-1047 813-333-1047 813-784-2979

Cfarberov@CFirstAm.com Tfarrell@CFirstAM.com Call/text for 
arrangements.

www.fairviewpoa.com www.suncitycenter.org

http://www.fairviewpoa.com/
mailto:Tfarrell@CFirstAM.com
mailto:Cmoore@FirstAm.com


Tis the season our family, friends, and neighbors migrate back to 
their home state or even country.

Please review your check lists for departure.  Include your neighbors 
if you can.  Refer to the prior newsletter(s) regarding this topic.  
Bon voyage as they say. 

I know I met some newbies at the potluck Ellen and her crew put 
together.  We had another nice turnout and as always a lot of great 
tasting foods.  It’s always fun to see one another and especially 
those who are newbies.

Have a great April everyone.

Rich Quintanilla
1628 Woodmar Dr
Sun City Center FL 33573
303-250-0569 



******************************************************************************

Welcome to OUR GOOD NEIGHBORS portion of the newsletter!
If you have any questions, please contact Ellen Jones 

at 941-545-2551 or e-mail her at Ellenj720@gmail.com

SUCCESSFUL POTLUCK

39 owners attended the potluck at Community Hall on March 16.  Great cooks live in Fairview.  Guessing 
the correct number of Jelly Beans was new owner Perry from Ardmore who was 4 jelly beans away from 
the correct answer.  A spring trivia game was played and of 12 questions one table guessed 8 correct 
answers.  The 50-50 drawing had a pot of $145 and Marge Weber won $73! 

The next potluck won’t be until the fall with hopefully different volunteers! 

PARKING PROBLEMS AGAIN IN FAIRVIEW

PLEASE remind your visitors or health aides to stop parking on the sidewalk or on the wrong side of the 
street.  Wheels must NOT ever be on the sidewalk!  Thanks for your cooperation!  

LAWN CARE

Isn’t it great to see GREEN grass without all the weeds?  The weekly sprinkling is helping our yards look 
healthier!  An owner who attended the board meeting said his back yard looks the best it has since he 
has lived here.

NEW HOMEOWNER BIO

Jennifer Sims, 1615 Weatherford, closed on her home January 2024.  She is a permanent resident but 
you will hardly find her home because she is still working as an RN in Home Health Care.  This interview 
was done via e-mail and we all appreciate it, Jennifer.  She was born and raised in Arkansas, has 3 
kids, 1 grandchild, and a golden doodle named Biscuit.  She moved here to be closer to her grown kids 
and her job.  She enjoys DIY projects and can’t wait to enjoy all our activities!  Welcome to Fairview
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